May 21, 2019 City Council Regular Meeting

From: Sheri Hartz

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 10:00 AM
To: Lorrayne Leong

Cc: Thai Nam Pham

Subject: FW: Kara's Cupcakes

From: Kara Lind

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:54 AM

To: Ally Medina <amedina@emeryville.org>; Christian Robin Patz <crpatz@emeryville.org>; John J. Bauters
<jbauters@emeryville.org>; Dianne Martinez <dmartinez@emeryville.org>; Scott Donahue
<sdonahue@emeryville.org>; Sheri Hartz <shartz@emeryville.org>

Subject: Kara's Cupcakes

Hello,

The minimum wage increase with gravely impact small business in the bay area. $16.30 per hour is not sustainable for
Kara’s Cupcakes and most small businesses.

As it continues to climb higher, we will need to reevaluate doing business in Emeryville. It is not sustainable for us and
greatly impacts our opportunity to offer advanced benefits and perks for our employees.

| hope you reconsider the raise increase for the small business community in Emeryville.

Thank you and have a sweet day, Kara

kara haspel lind
founder & president
san francisco, california

Follow us!
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